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 Ruby News 

Last week on Friday the children loved making a bear face in the woods 

after going on a bear hunt!  

   

This week many children chose to create pictures using shapes, dogs, 

rockets, dinosaurs and more!  

   

The children have been trying to create different patterns in the 

environment which can help with number and reading.  

  

We have been trying to build our muscles and develop our crossover 

lines to help our body and brain! Here is the link to the crossover song if 

you would like to practise at home.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GkrZBsOlt3k  

We are looking to see the children in full time next week!  

Miss Tyler                  


